
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT  

Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools  

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE: January 6, 2025 

 
TO: All Principals 

 
FROM: Lisa Robinson, Administrator of Schools 

Kim Lloyd, Director of Special Education 

Brian King, Ph.D., Assistant Director of Special Education 

Mike Trimmell, Ed.D., Special Education Administrator 

 
SUBJECT: 2025 Special Education Transition Fair 

 

 

Special Education is excited to announce an in-person, Special Education Transition Fair for 2025. 

There will be over twenty community resources attending to help answer any post-secondary 

questions for our students and families. 

 

The Transition Fair will be held on Wednesday, Feb. 26, 2025 from 4 - 7 p.m. at South Jordan 

Middle School. For questions please contact Ashley Calhoun at 801-567-8208 or 

ashley.calhoun@jordandistrict.org 

 

Please make sure to send the flyers out to your community. 

 

Special Education Transition Fair Flyer (English) 

Special Education Transition Fair Flyer (Spanish) 

https://specialed.jordandistrict.org/
mailto:ashley.calhoun@jordandistrict.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HvRoc-bZm0GSNLIGjp3-yBbalIFIlqbQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19r4DS8uU1xsodEISeF5wK4eJF8xZ6OTN/view?usp=sharing

